Karen Weber

I strongly urge for the denial of the WIPP permit renewal. The DOE has changed the mission of
WIPP from storing legacy wastes to storing plutonium wastes, present and future, in support of the
plutonium pit production at LANL. These wastes are highly toxic with a potential for a radioactive
disaster whether with their transport or storage. This obviously has an adverse effect on the people
and environment of New Mexico. [ urge NMED to rigorously enforce the provisions that have been
put into the Permit to limit WIPP expansion.



